
Mark Avery <madplanboard@gmail.com>

Re: In-person attendance at 5/5 planing board meeting 

Mark Avery <madplanboard@gmail.com> Mon, May 3, 2021 at 5:29 PM
To: mary wagner <mpmwagner@gmail.com>, stonegreyhouse@gmail.com
Cc: Madbury Admin Asst <adminmadbury@comcast.net>, Elizabeth Durfee <efd.planning@gmail.com>, Marcia Goodnow
<marciagoodnow@gmail.com>

Hi Bob,

We have room on the agenda.  However, I only have a very vague idea of the proposal (i.e., possible subdivision of your
land to accommodate an Atlantic Broadband facility).  

To give you the good advice, more specific information on the project is needed for the board to review before the
meeting.  Tomorrow afternoon would be the last real chance to get the info out to the board.  If you can get us something
before then we should be able to help you out. 

Thanks,
Mark

Mark Avery
Chair, Madbury Planning Board

cc:
Town Administrator
Contract Planning Consultant
Vice Chair, Planning Board

On Mon, May 3, 2021 at 4:34 PM mary wagner <mpmwagner@gmail.com> wrote: 
I would like to attend in person the 5/5 planning board meeting.  This is to discuss location for Atlantic Broadband
project at 326 Knox Marsh Road.
I can be reached at 603-781-4321 & at stonegreyhouse@gmail.com.
Thank you.
Best regards,
Robert DiBerto
603-781-4321
stonehreyhouse@gmail.com
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